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RUSATOMSERVICE
07 W’OH 2018 No ,/%fl/ﬁ////i/a your ref. Ne date
Mr. H. Ghaffari
The Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
Manager and Managing Director
Copy to NPPD
On quality plans and

Amendments Ne24-2018

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

We refer to the Contract for delivery of spare & replacement parts and reserve
equipment for Bushehr NPP SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D dated September 2017
(The Contract).

We would like to notify you that the quality plans NeNe ITK 18-020-2018; IIK 18 022-
2018; TIK 18-023-2018, ITTK 18-025-2018 by JSC Afrikantov OKBM were sent to you
on 14.02.2018 and 27.03.2018. As of today, 06.06.2018, they are not approved, which is
the violation of the paragraph 14 of the Appendix Ne6 to the Contract. Therefore,
production and supply of these items for PPM 2019 is not possible.

According to the paragraph 23 of the Appendix Ne6 to the Contract the supply of the
items will be rescheduled for PPM 2020.

We ask you to approve the changes Ne24 to the specifications and mail a signed copy to
our address.

Attachments: List of Amendments Ne24 on 1 page, 2 exp.

Project Manager 2 Vladimir Bozrikov

Maxim Deynega Q
+7(495)995 76 80, ext. 285
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